
 

 

 

NOTICE 

PUBLIC TEST OF VOTING EQUIPMENT 

TOWN OF MAINE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Town of Maine will conduct 

the required public test of the voting equipment to be used at the 

April 1, 2025 Election.  The test will be conducted on Monday, 

March 24, 2025 at 1:00 pm at the Maine Town Hall, N8551 State 

Hwy 187, Shiocton, WI. 

 

 

Lori Klevesahl, Clerk 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


